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To:
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2/2016


Subject:
NADE Pacific Region Mid-Year Report
Since taking over as the Pacific Region Director in August, I have been reaching out to all chapter presidents, and ad litem members within the region. I have been able to provide general guidance, answer questions, and connect members with other NADE resources. 
The Pacific Region continues to bring all chapters into compliance with the IRS 501(c) 3 tax laws. To date 3 chapters have submitted incorporation documentation and tax IDs: Spokane, WA; Salem, OR; Seattle, WA. One chapter is still attempting to retrieve their tax ID number in order to complete the incorporation process and submit proof of non-profit 501 (c) 3 status. All other chapters (01, 05, 65,06, 07, 71, 72, 14, 16, 39, 61) have four (4) or fewer members and do not maintain bank accounts.

The larger chapters were very involved with their communities the second half of the calendar. The Pacific Region is very fortunate to have so many charitable members!  

· OlyWADE (Olympia, WA – President Michael Magill) reported continued participation at the local Food Bank, packing bag lunches for distribution to local elementary students monthly. The chapter also participated in the United Way Day of Caring project and Salvation Army’s Adopt-a-Family program, donating food, clothes, presents, and personal items.

· Los Angeles CA chapter 65 (President – Casandra Oyeka) reported that their chapter held a fundraiser to profit the Los Angeles Children’s Hospital. Deserts and root beer floats were sold, raising $85 for this worthy cause. 

· OrADE (Salem, OR – President Korin Gary) reported DDS-wide sponsorship of the annual Halloween Costume Contest, with funds raised as votes, to benefit the local Domestic Violence Shelter, and the best-costume winning a NADE membership. OrADE also participated in holiday food drives (local food bank) and Toys-for-Tots. Members were rewarded for their support of OrADE with a buffet luncheon at a local restaurant, and a special Chinese New Year treasure hunt, as well as an opportunity to send friendly wishes through a Val-o-gram.
Membership Recruitment during the 2nd half of the year concentrated on the bringing new members into the chapters and reacquainting former members with the NADE again. There has been no change in membership in the Pacific Region during the first part of the fiscal year.
Respectfully submitted by,

Marjorie E Garcia

Pacific Region Director 2015-2017

